
 

 

 

 

               
 

        18th October 2021 

 

Parent Consultations 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

You should by now have received a date and time for your child’s parent 

consultation. Please ensure that you have informed your child’s teacher if this 

time does not suit you, otherwise we would hope to see you there. P1 & 2 

parents will now carry out telephone interviews instead of face to face 

interviews and these teachers will be in touch with you over the next few days. 

 

P3-7 interviews are taking place socially distanced in the hall. You MUST 

wear a mask unless you can prove that you are exempt. You will be asked to 

sanitise your hands on the way in to the hall and have your temperature taken. 

You must wait outside until invited in to the hall. Unfortunately, you cannot 

bring your child with you.  

 

School closes at 12pm on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday to facilitate parent 

consultations. Those children entitled to Free School Meals will have their 

dinner before they go home at 12pm. Everyone else should have their lunch at 

home. 

 

On Friday 22nd October each class will have a Bright Lights party. Your child 

may wear either neon clothing or a Hallowe’en costume. Please ensure that any 

costumes are not too scary as we have some very young children in school. 

Children may bring a few treats to school should they wish to. 

 

Half-Term holidays begin on Friday 22nd October. School re-opens on Monday 

1st November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

N Hall 

Principal 

Principal: N Hall BA (Hons) Ed. PQH 

Phone: 028 93351272      

E-mail: nhall292@c2kni.net 

website: www.centralintegratedps.co.uk 

 


